Meeting on 2/10/2023 at 10:00am to deliberate on 2023 Waple awards with Provost Tim O’Donnell  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Members present: Kyle Schultz (Chair, Education), Wei Chen (Business), Josephine Antwi (Secretary, Biology), Ben LaBreche (New Member, English and Linguistics), Marco Millones Mayer (New Member, Geography), and Victoria Russel (Ex-Officio Member, Education)  
Meeting agenda:
· Meet with Provost to deliberate on our choices for recommendation for Waple Professorships
· Discuss call for awards 

Provost: the committee needed clarifications from the Provost about our ongoing concerns related to  
“The committee also considered giving weight to “new idea” proposals, and not just proposals for projects that are already in progress. Kyle will inquire whether this practice would be permitted in the context of the current awards language.” Tim suggested we make recommendations about how to improve. I’m not sure he provided a direct answer. 
“Committee agreed to develop a rubric for awards, provided it has clearance to do so. Kyle will follow up with the Provost to determine what is permissible within the current awards language”. Tim doesn’t think we should go with rubric or limit ourselves in suggesting new ideas.
“The committee considered providing feedback directly to applicants to help improve any future applications they submit”. Tim likes the idea of feedback to non-awardees. Victoria offered to take notes and provide feedback, including meeting with non-awardees.
Kyle requested that Provost’s office take charge of CV part of nominations so it takes the load off nominators in getting CV from Provost office.


 
